Graduate fellowships will
be available this winier and
spring for American Indian stu.
dents to enroll in a new teacher
-training program in special
education at The Pennsylvania

State University. |

The Américan Indian Spec-
ial Teacher Training
is being established
with a three-year grant from
thn U.S. Departmeni of Edues-
will receive
wﬂw of approxi-
For more information, write




